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Classes of newly admitted 1% year B.Tech. students 2018 have started on
25.07.2018. As per AICTE instructions, the Institute hés taken necessary
measures to prevent ragging on the campus. However, to prevent any
incident of ragging, members of the Anti Ragging Squad are requested to

keep a close vigil and be alert to prevent any untoward incident.

Any member of the Anti Ragging Committee, Principal, Registrar, Joint
Registrar, Deans, HODs may be contacted to prevent any unpleasant

happenings.
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